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For More Information: 
Engineering Department / 228-0440 
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FRONT STREET CLOSURE AND DETOUR 
 
The 200 block of Front Street between Main Street and Spring Street will be closed to traffic on 
Tuesday, Oct. 20 and Wednesday, Oct. 21, and also may possibly be closed on Thursday, Oct. 22, 
depending on weather and construction progress. 
 
The following streets will be closed to through traffic: 
 

Front Street from Washington Street to Main Street 
Front Street from Baraga Avenue to Spring Street  

 
Traffic will be detoured using Washington Street, Third Street and Baraga Avenue. 
 
The street closure and detour are necessary for underground utility work. 
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